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The Town of Murphy announces scheduled construction work that will impact local residents
and commuters. Please note the following details:

Construction Schedule: Sunday to Monday, March 24-25, from 7 PM to 8 AM.
Water Outage: Downtown customers will experience a water outage from 10 PM to 8 AM.
Road Closures: Tennessee Street (in front of Murphy School of Dance) and Depot Street
up to the Dickey Street intersection will be closed to traffic.
Detour Information: Drivers are advised to use Connaheetta Street as a detour route to
avoid the construction area.

For any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming construction work, please contact the
town manager at manager [at] townofmurphync.com or call 828-837-2510, ext. 4.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to improve our town's infrastructure.
Additional details about next week's construction schedule will be announced on Monday, March
25.

https://www.townofmurphync.com/public-works/page/downtown-waterline-project-update-17

